DESERADO MINE

BLUE MOUNTAIN ENERGY

3607 County Rd. 65
Rangely, CO 81648
(970)675-4300

fax (970)675-4399

July 28, 2025

Mr. Clayton Wein

Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety
1313 Sherman Street, Room 215

Denver, CO 80203

RE: Minor Revision #191 — Modification of access road and drill location for previously
approved 2025 CH-3 drill hole.

Dear Clayton,

Enclosed is a minor revision (MR-191) requesting the proposed relocation of the access road and
drill hole previously approved through MR-189, labeled 2025 CH-3.

Total disturbance for the new location is slightly less than the previously approved location. A
new page ILLF-18A (Threatened and Endangered Species) has been provided in addition to a
revised Map 147. A new Table V-3 (Summary of Disturbed Areas) is not being submitted at this
time as the existing approved location covers the entirety of the disturbance proposed for the new

location.

If you have any further questions, please contact me at 970-675-4322.

Sincerely

Kurtis Blunt
Senior Environmental Engineer
kblunt@deserado.com

enc:
cc: Joel Riggins



